
 

 

 

 
RE:  ADDENDEUM No 2 to  

REQUEST FOR 
PROPOSALS (RFP)  
PACKAGE  
RFP #17073 
2017 Pre-Design Bulk Fuel 
Facility Assessments 

 

 

The following clarifications are requested on the RFP: 

 

QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

Q1.   We wanted to confirm that the successful firm or firms for this RFP will still be 
eligible to pursue design of the recommended facilities in the future (e.g. completing the 
assessment document will not disqualify firms from pursuing future design work). 

A1.  Vendors awarded contracts through this solicitation will be determined non-
responsive to future design work related to services provided by these contracts.     

All other terms and conditions remain the same. 
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
 

We appreciate your participation in this solicitation 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Andrew Morton 

Contracting Officer 


